Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼

View this email in your browser



VALID e-newsletter issue #52 11/05/23

Supported Decision Making Policy



The Supported Decision Making Policy was released last week. Supported Decision Making is a great way for people with disabilities to maintain control and make their own decisions. By getting the support they need from people they trust – like friends, family, and professionals – individuals can fully participate in decisions that affect their life. The Supported Decision Making Policy is available to read on the <u>NDIS website</u>.

Subscribe

Past Issues

Translate ▼



We at VALID are proud to have been part of the two-day meeting hosted by the Community Development team that engaged members of the Banyule/Darebin Peer Action Group. It was a great opportunity to exchange ideas and discuss potential collaborations. We are looking ahead to working with Advocacy WA in the future. You can find out more about our Peer Action Groups <a href="https://example.com/hee/english/



Palliative Care Easy Read resources

Having difficult conversations about sensitive topics can be daunting but Palliative Care and VALID are here to help. We have put together a series of amazing tools and resources to help individuals navigating difficult 7/26/23, 11:32 AM VALID e-newsletter #52

Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼

Torget to reach out to your nealth care professionals and case workers. The resources are on our website.

Have you had inpatient surgery under general anesthetic within the last 6 months?

Do you identify as a person with an intellectual disability? Do you care for a person with an intellectual disability?

Researcher Jennifer Bur, with Western Sydney University, wants to ask some questions about your experiences when you went to hospital and had surgery. Jennifer is doing an exploration of the perioperative care pathway experiences for people with intellectual disability within Australia.

Please contact the researchers below to discuss the research study before deciding if you would like to join in the research.

Jennifer Bur, PhD (Candidate), School of Nursing and Midwifery, Western Sydney University,

Mobile: 0447 275787 or Email: <u>19900911@student.westernsydney.edu.au</u>

Associate Professor Nathan Wilson, Primary Supervisor, Western Sydney University.

Phone: (02) 4570 1926 or Email: n.wilson@westernsydney.edu.au .

Your rights at VALID

We all have the right to be treated with empathy and understanding. When using VALID services or attending our events or activities, people have rights and responsibilities.

If you would like copies of our full complaint policy or other policies please contact the office info@valid.org.au. You can find our Easy Read documents about your rights and responsibilities here.

Get social with VALID

Have you liked our <u>Facebook page</u>? Like our page to keep up to date with the latest news in the sector and important updates. You can also find out more by following us on <u>twitter</u>.

Did you know we have an <u>Instagram account</u>? Check it out and follow us!

7/26/23, 11:32 AM VALID e-newsletter #52

Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

